
Public Engagement Through Social Media

We value the engagement of our community and recognize the importance of dialogue. To
foster communication, our social media pages will allow public comments. However, please
keep the following in mind:

1. Comments reflect the opinions of the individual users and do not necessarily represent
the views or policies of the school district.

2. While we aim to foster a respectful exchange of ideas, we do not actively monitor all
comments.

3. For specific questions, concerns, or feedback regarding school operations, we
encourage you to contact the relevant department directly. This ensures that your
questions and/or concerns are addressed accurately and promptly.


